
Highway 99W Pedestrian Crossing Project

Eastbound Lane Closure on SW Kruger Road

Weekdays 7:00am to 3:00pm from July 22nd through August 29th, 2024 

Eastbound access to the SW Elwert Road/SW Kruger Road roundabout will be closed while the project 
constructs foundations for the new bridge. The detour route shown in BLUE will be in effect.

Eastbound traffic on SW Kruger Road will need to turn left onto the Sherwood High School access road, 
then turn right onto SW Haide Road, and then continue to their destination. Detour signs will be installed to 
mark the route. Westbound access will still be maintained during this time period.

Questions: Please contact Stuart Finney (Construction Manager) at KPFF : stuart.finney@kpff.com

Learn More:
https://www.sherwoodoregon.gov/engineering/project/highway-99w-pedestrian-crossing-project
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